
NELARC BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
July 31, 2018 
Corner Coffee House, West Monroe, LA 
 
ATTENDING: 
Jim Ragsdale W5LA, President 
Mark Ketchell K5ER, Vice President 
Ruth Ragsdale WM5LA, Secretary/Treasurer 
Mark Baxley K5MSB, Director 
Frank Adams KK5CF, Past President 
RC Conley KC5WA, Testing Coordinator 
 
Meeting started at 6:00 PM.  
 
Ruth Ragsdale gave a financial report. 
 
There was a short recap of Field Day. Congratulations to all for a job well done. 
 
The board voted to reimburse Scott Dickson for expenses he incurred in getting the portable 
tower/beam ready for Field Day. 
 
Jim Ragsdale reported two people attended the General Class ham cram on Friday evening, July 27 
and Saturday, July 28. John Hurd, KC5RRL and Christy Joseph, KG5SSH passed their General Class 
exam. Also, on Friday evening, Ken Russ, Jr., KI5ATW took the General Class exam and passed. 
 
Jim Ragsdale has contacted the STEM teacher at West Monroe High School. She is very interested in 
a meeting with Jim around the middle of August.  
 
There will be a presentation at our next club meeting, August 7, 2018, on “Logging and QSLing.” 
 
The club meeting for September will be at Hibachi Grill in West Monroe. 
  
Meeting adjourned at 6:35 PM. 
 
Jim Ragsdale, President 


